
 
Announcement Of Nasawanpitthayakhom School 

Subject: Implementation of the "No Gift Policy" for Fiscal Year 2024 
………………………………….. 

 
 According the Cabinet resolution dated December 8, 2020 approving the national reform 
plan in the area of prevention and suppression of corruption and misconduct (revised edition) by 
reform activities, Activity 5th focus on developing the Thai bureaucracy to be transparent and free 
of benefits. Goal 1, section 1.1 state the all government agency should declare themselves as 
unites where very state official refuses gifts and rewards of any kind while performing their (No 
Gift Policy) 
  
 This policy is an expression of the organization’s commitment against corruption, the 
promotion of integrity, adherence to transparent ethical standard, and the cultivation of a culture 
of transparency at Nasawanpitthayakhom School, following the principles and the governments.  
Therefore, the policy of not accepting gifts and kinds of rewards of performing duties their (No 
Gift Policy). In the case of receiving property of any other benefits ethically, it should be 
conducted in accordance with the announcement of the national Anti - corruption commission 
regarding the criteria for receiving property or other benefits ethically by government officials and 
employee, dated 2020.  
 

This announcement is hereby made known to all and must be strictly adhered  
    Announced on June, 9, 2024. 

 
 

 (Mrs. Ubonwan  KhodKham) 
       Principle of Nasawanpitthayakhom School 


